
Middleforth Church of England
Primary School

Collective Worship
Half Termly Theme - Justice

This weeks worship on Justice, looked at Seeing God’s Love in
Action from Matthew 20.1-16. Children watched how Jonah

chose workers and put them to work in his vineyard. Some of the
workers worked all day in the sun and some worked for only a

few hours but they all received the same pay.  
We spoke about whether this was fair and just. There was a

mixed opinion and children thought the people who worked for
longer should have been paid more. 

Finally we thought about the message in this story - that God’s
love does not depend on what we do or don’t do. Everyone is

equal in God’s Kingdom. 
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Friday 20th June Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
What a another wonderful week! We’ve had some amazing sunny days and it’s been lovely to see the
children taking full advantage of OPAL. Thank you to Miss Wharton for taking some fantastic pictures,
some of which we have shared below. 
On Thursday we had our extremely hot Sports Day, which was a huge success. A big Thank You to all of
the spectators, you really were great supporters. Well done to our winners - Ruby in key stage 2 and
Emerald in key stage 1. 
Children from Year 5 have been getting busy this week, preparing for the Sustainability Conference next
week. They have been creatively making a ‘Trashion’ garment. Year 4 had a fantastic time and
represented school so well at the Lancashire Sings Event on Monday. It has been busy and wonderful all
around! Have a lovely weekend, everyone — rest well and we’ll see you all next week!
Mrs Pilkington.

Stars of the Week

Nursery - Kamden
Rec - Peyton & Poppy

Y1 - Martha & Alex
Y2 - Penny & Mara
Y3 - Emilie & Felix
Y4 - Whole Class

Y5 - Evelyn & Noah
Y6 - Conrad & Phoebe

Target 96% 
Reception

  
Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

Total 

92.3%
  

96.0%

99.4%

98.7%

96.7%

95.3%

91.3%

95.7%
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Notice from the Office

Just a reminder to please keep all online scopay
bookings and payments up to date.  

We still have a number of children who do not have
pre-booked school lunches, particularly after a

weekend or school holiday. 
We are also receiving a large number of last

minute, on the day bookings for after school club.
As we approach the end of the term, we will be

sending out debt reminders for balances
outstanding, that must be settled before the end 

of the school year.

Subject Focus - Year 6 fundraising 
This week Year 6 have been fundraising for
their end of year celebrations. They have

assisted with selling raffle tickets, snacks at
break time and a sweet shop at the end of
the day on Friday. Thank you for all of the

kind donations, offers of support and help.
Your generosity has been fantastic and is

hugely appreciated. 
We will let everyone know the final total

next week. 

Attendance reminders
For our children to gain the greatest benefit from their education, it

is vital that they attend regularly and every child should be at
school, on time, every day the school is open unless they have an
unavoidable reason to be absent. Any absence affects the pattern
of a child’s schooling and regular absence will seriously affect their
learning. The school day starts at 8.50am and finishes at 3.20pm.
Morning registration is between 8.40am and 8.50am. The class

teachers have work ready for children at 8:40am. 
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Term Dates 2025 - 2026


